From: donotreply@legmt.gov
To: LEG Cmte-RVIC Comment
Subject: Public Comment for RIC

**Date:** Tuesday, October 31, 2023 2:13:57 PM

## **Public Comments for the Revenue Interim Committee**

**Date:** 31st October 2023 14:13

**First Name:** 

Sue

**Last Name:** 

Baker

**Email Address:** 

yarnbarmt@gmail.com

**Subject:** 

Tax Increment Financing

## **Comment:**

When the Yarn Bar relocated to downtown Billings in 2021, we were thrilled to be able to utilize TIF dollars to significantly help pay for our signage. We are thrilled to be a part of the downtown community and feel that our vibrant small business and others like us is important to the overall success of Downtown. We believe all TIF programs contribute to the tax base, thus keeping downtown Billings in important part of the overall economy of Billings and Montana.

Sent via <u>leg.mt.gov/committees/interim/ric/public-comments-ric/</u>